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INTRODUCTION

This is the 2000 NRCS Plant Materials Centers annual progress report on cooperative project
agreements between the National Park Service (NPS) and the Natural Resources Conservation
Service (NRCS), formerly the Soil Conservation Service. These projects relate to development of
native plant materials for park roads and restoration projects. The NPS and NRCS have been
cooperating in testing and increasing of native plants under a Memorandum of Understanding and
Interagency Agreement since 1989.

The NRCS Plant Materials Centers have prepared two types of reports. (1) Brief One Page
Summary (attached) and (2) A comprehensive Annual Technical Report.

The "One Page Summary Report" is sent to parks with current projects, to respective NPS field
areas and associated park resource managers and respective NRCS offices. Additional copies of
the "one page summary report" are available on request. This report can be requested from Russ
Haas, NRCS National Technical Advisor, National Park Service, Denver Service Center, P.O.
Box 25287, Lakewood CO. 80225. E- Mail russ haas@nps.gov or Phone 303- 969-2172.

The comprehensive 2000 Annual Technical reports are also available at the above address or from
respective plant material centers.

Below is the "Table of Contents" which lists the projects that were active at parks in 2000. If you
have any questions or comments to improve the use and distribution of these reports, please
contact Russ Haas or Nancy Dunkle at NPS/DSC.
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